
Our School Is Having a Pajama Drive!
Join Scholastic Book Club and Pajama Program to help at-risk children have a

loving good night-so that they can wake up to better days!

Dear Crafton Families,

This holiday season, our Crafton Elementary community will be participating in the annual
Scholastic Reading Club Great Bedtime Story Pajama Drive AGAIN! This drive will benefit
Pajama Program, a nonprofit organization that provides new pajamas and books to children
in need that may be living in group homes, shelters, or foster care.

Each year, caring classrooms across the country donate new pairs of new pajamas to this
organization.  Scholastic Reading Club will donate up to 100,000 books to be distributed to the
children along with the pajamas.  Crafton Elementary students want to be a part of this
drive, to reach even more kids with PJs and books, giving them the gift of a better bedtime!

Starting Friday, October 28, students may bring in a new pair (or several pairs) of
pajamas to school anytime until Friday, December 2nd. The class collecting the most
sets of pajamas by this date will receive a special mystery reward, generously provided by
our PTA! Also, students are invited to wear pajamas to school on Friday, December
2nd for a $1.00 donation. The money collected will be put towards purchasing additional
sets of pajamas.

Here are some simple guidelines for the pajamas:

● Must be brand-new
● Must be in complete sets (top and bottom) or nightgowns
● All sizes are needed- from newborn to 12 year old
● Appropriate for any season, but winter PJs are especially needed

Please join us in supporting this wonderful organization and help share the gift of a good
night’s sleep and a sweet bedtime story this holiday season.  Thank you in advance for your
participation and generosity!

Sincerely,

Crafton Elementary Staff & PTA

Questions/comments can be directed to Mrs. Bigler jessica.bigler@carlynton.k12.pa.us

You can find out more about the drive and the program at www.scholastic.com/pjdrive
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